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December 11, 2017 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Julia Mancinelli 
Environmental Manager 
Innergex Ltd. 
1185 West Georgia Street, Suite 900 
Vancouver BC  V6E 4E6 
jmancinelli@innergex.com 
 
Dear Ms. Mancinelli: 
 
On November 21, 2017, the Environmental Assessment Office (EAO) received an 
Amendment Application pursuant to Section 19 of the Environmental Assessment Act 
from the Upper Lillooet River Power Limited Partnership, the Boulder Creek Power 
Limited Partnership and the North Creek Hydro Power Limited Partnership 
(the Partnerships) to amend the Environmental Assessment Certificate #E13-01 (EAC) 
issued for the Upper Lillooet Hydropower Project. I am writing to let you know that on 
December 11, 2017, the EAO accepted the Amendment Application for review. 
 
The EAO will consider your request to amend the EAC and engage in an assessment of 
the Amendment Application with interested provincial and federal agencies. Moving 
forward, Aboriginal groups and key agencies will be invited to participate in a review and 
assessment of the Amendment Application. At the end of the process, the 
Executive Director will make a decision in regards to the amendment.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the process, please contact me at  
250 387-2463 or david.angus@gov.bc.ca or contact Heather Noble, 
Project Assessment Manager at 250 387-6758 or by email at 
Heather.Noble@gov.bc.ca. 
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With regards, 

 
David Angus 
Project Assessment Officer 
Environmental Assessment Office 
 
cc: Heather Noble, Project Assessment Manager, Environmental Assessment Office 
      Heather.Noble@gov.bc.ca 
  
 Autumn Cousins, EcoFish Research 
      acousins@ecofishresearch.com  
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